
Safety Data Sheets (SDS) for PCR Reagents and Enzymes 

According to OSHA 29CFR1910.1200 and Regulation (EC) No. 1272/2008, Safety Data Sheets (SOS) are 
not required for PCR Reagents and Enzymes manufactured by Clearline. The products contain less than 1 % 
of a substance classified as hazardous and less than 0.1 % of a substance classified as carcinogenic. 
Furthermore, no substances are present in concentrations that will cause any hazard labelling. Thus, 
Clearline does not provide SOS for PCR Reagents and Enzymes. 

Declaration by the Exporter: 
The undersigned as an authorized signatory, hereby declares that Clearline PCR 

Reagents and Enzymes do not require a Safety Data Sheet (SOS) 

te: 23 August 2022 




